4/28/23, 8:48 AM Mail - BC SGA Director of Finance - Outlook

BCSGA: Student Services Program Appeal (FY23)

The Office of Student Life at Bakersfield College <no-reply@wufoo.com>
Thu 4/20/2023 12:40 PM
To: studentlife@bakersfieldcollege.edu <studentlife@bakersfieldcollege.edu>

Cc: BC SGA Director of Finance <bcsgafinance@bakersfieldcollege.edu>;Nicole Alvarez
<nicole.alvarez@bakersfieldcollege.edu>

Student Name * jeremiah jaramillo
BC ID Number * @00675000
BC Email * jeremiah.jaramillo5473@email.bakersfieldcollege.edu

Who referred you to this appeals form? * EOPS Adjunct Counselor Monica Guerra

Tell us about you: * ¢ Have used the BC Pantry Services
e Have a BC Student ID Card

Check Semesters * e Spring 2023

Please explain in detail why you are requesting a refund. At least 100 word statement is needed. *

To whom it may concern, | am a student of limited means. | work part time to support myself and put myself
through school as best as possible. Due to my work schedule, | am only on campus for my courses and when
they conclude | leave to get back to work. | am not on campus enough to utilize any of the services or benefits of
the program. It is with this understanding that | am truly unable to utilize the programs and services that this
does not make sense for me to incur this expense when can go toward more necessary items such as
transportation between BC and my workplace.
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